
  IMPORTANT DATES  

Week 1  Term 3, 2012 

Friday 27th  July 

 

Phone:  (08)  9161 1021 

    Fax:  (08)  9161 1247 

St Joseph’s School Newsletter 
PO Box 19  

WYNDHAM  WA  6740 

“WE ARE ONE” 

TERM 3  

Sun 29 July:  St Augustine’s College,  

Kyabram, students arriving. 

Mon 30 July:  WAMSE/RE Tests 

Mon 30 July:  Careers Expo at WDHS 

Mon 30 July:   Fundraising Car Wash at Ngnowar Aerwah Corp 1:00-2:15pm 

Tue 31 July:   St Augustine’s tour of Wyndham with 5/6/7 class. 

Wed 1 Aug:   Touch Football WA 12-2pm. 

Fri 3 Aug:  Assembly for Kyabram Students (8am) 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We  have had a fantastic start to Term 3 and I thank you for ensuring the students in your 

care have returned to school energised, in full school uniform , ready and eager for learn-

ing.  The teachers have remarked at how quickly the students have settled back into rou-

tine.  I would like to thank all staff, students and families for a  great combined effort in 

bringing together  talented community members to take part in our NAIDOC Week cel-

ebrations at the end of last term.  I hope  you enjoy the photos of some of the fun activities 

the students were involved in.  The Yr5/6/7 Camp organisations are going along quite 

smoothly but it is important that all completed forms are returned to Mr Damien on Mon-

day 30 July as final details need to be put into place.   Next week we have a group of stu-

dents and staff from St Augustine’s College, Kyabram staying at our school and 

WDHS to engage in the schools and experience the wonders of our beautiful Wyndham 

town.  On Monday, the Yr 3/4 & 5/6/7 classes along with the St Augustine’s students 

will be visiting WDHS to take a look at  the Careers Expo.  A team from Touch West 

will be coming out to the school on Wed 1 August to promote the game in the Kimberley.  

The Yr 3-7 students will be involved in some information sharing and fun games of touch 

football.  I look forward to a fun filled, productive term where we all strive to work in the 

spirit of peace and harmony.               God bless Miss Andrea 



  

 

 

20-24 August (Monday - Friday)  
 

Money & Forms:  Thankyou to those families who paid and returned their forms last 
term.  If you have not already please pay $250 contribution towards camp and return 
completed medicals/swimming permission form. 
 

Fundraising:   
 Chocolates will be on sale from the Office and children  
 will be bringing them home to sell.   
 Also look out for raffles, Money boards, Donations of  
 items to raffle off 
 Guess the lollies in the jar (see Miss Candice) 
 Car washes (at Ngnowar Aerwah 1:00-2:15 Monday 

30 July) 

Well Done  

to everyone for  

raising money, So 

far we’ve raised…. 
 

$848.50 

 



 

IT’S NOT OK TO STAY AWAY 
 

School attendance  
is the responsibility  

of parents and caregiver. 
 

IT’S NOT OK….because school enables chil-
dren to build on their knowledge and skills each 

day, each week and each year. 
IT’S NOT OK…… because children can miss 

out on the basic skills and may experience diffi-
culties later with their learning. 

IT’S NOT OK…… because school helps chil-
dren build confidence in areas such as commu-

nication, teamwork, organisation and social 
skills. 

IT’S NOT OK…..because going to school is a 

legal requirement and there can be fines im-

posed. 

 THANKYOU  

for your cooperation in 

keeping dogs at home dur-

ing the school day.  For the 

welfare and safety of our 

students it is imperative 

that  NO dogs are allowed 

on 

school 

proper-

ty any 

time.  

LITTLE JOEYS PLAYGROUP 
 

Come along and have some fun 

at Little Joeys Playgroup.  

Each week we have a special 

activity, indoor and outdoor 

play, a healthy snack and story 

time.   

Where: In the Kindy/Pre-Primary 

area at St Joseph’s School. 

When: Every Friday from 10am 

until 12pm. (except school holi-

days) 
 

For more infor-

mation contact 

Amanda on    

0447 791 186 

COLES SPORTS 

FOR SCHOOLS 
  

We hope you kept on collecting 

your Coles vouchers over the 

holidays. We have handed in 

2223 vouchers to Miss Candice 

so far.  THERE WILL BE A BOX 

AT COLES VERY SOON!! 

 

SO KEEP ON  

COLLECTING…. 

 



PRAYER OF THE WEEK 
 

GOD OUR FATHER 
We thank you for St Joseph's School  

and for all who make it a special place. 
Bless the children who are growing in the care of Jesus. 

Bless our parents and teachers  
who help us to love and care for others and help us to learn. 

We remember with thanks the Josephite Sisters and other sisters who 
have worked in our school. 

We pray for our Parish of Our Queen of Apostles and our town of 
Wyndham. 

May our school community always be a place of love, peace, laughter 
and learning.  

AMEN 

  

 

 

 

PAULS SCHOOL  
FUNDRAISING 

 

Thank you for send-
ing/bringing  in the col-
oured ‘Collect A Cap’ 
milk bottle tops. For each 
cap collected, the school 
receives 10c,  which will 
go towards  
buying re-
sources for 
our school. 
Just drop 
them off to 
Miss Can-
dice in the 
canteen.   


